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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

This morning, we informed our pupils and staff of the very sad news of 
the death of Brianna Ghey. We are shocked and deeply saddened by what 

has happened and our thoughts are with her family and friends at this 
devastating time. 

  
We know that many in our school community will process this upsetting 

news in different ways, and we have called on the council’s support 

services to work with our children and staff at this distressing time. This 
support will continue over the coming days and weeks.  

  
Cheshire Police last night confirmed that two teenagers have been 

arrested in connection with the death of Brianna. We would ask you to 
respect the privacy of Brianna’s family at this very difficult time and 

would be grateful for your support by not engaging with speculation 
online, while the Police’s investigation continues. 

 
Best wishes and take care, 

 
Emma Mills 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cheshire.police.uk/news/cheshire/news/appeals/2023/2/detectives-arrest-two-teenagers-in-connection-with-the-death-of-16-year-old-brianna-ghey-in-warrington/
https://www.cheshire.police.uk/news/cheshire/news/appeals/2023/2/detectives-arrest-two-teenagers-in-connection-with-the-death-of-16-year-old-brianna-ghey-in-warrington/

